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(510) 990-0374 

 
 

 
The Ecumenical Peace Institute presents:  

 

HOW TO BECOME A WAR TAX 
RESISTER 

 

Sunday, March 9, 6-7:30pm 
 

Are you tired of praying for peace and 
$$$$$$$   paying for war?   $$$$$$$ 

 

Becoming a war tax resister might not be as difficult or scary as 
you think. Longtime War Tax Resisters will explain how to do it! 

 

Join us on Zoom for this online program 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83351166019 

Or by phone: +16699006833, then Meeting ID: 833 5116 6019 
 

Let experienced war tax resisters: Jim Haber, David 
Hartsough, Kathy Labriola & Lorin Peters show the way 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Donations for this event can be made to EPI at the address below and through 

Paypal to epicalc@gmail.com see http://www.epicalc.org/ for a Donate button. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83351166019
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